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Harleysville Fire Company to reconvene meeting to discuss proposed sale of
assets.

Under the advice of counsel Harleysville Fire Company will be reconvening on Tuesday,
12/23/03 to discuss the proposed sale of its EMS divisions' assets to another squad.

() December 19, 2003 --The members of Harleysville Community Fire Company announced today that
under the advice of counsel they will be meeting on Tuesday, 12/23/03 to finish a meeting started on 12/9
which was adjourned by Company President Ken Keith prior to a vote being held on a motion before the
organization's membership. A letter was presented to Mr. Keith informing him that the adjournment of 12/23
was not in keeping with PA Commonwealth laws governing Non-Profits and the conduct of business meetings.
It is unknown whether Mr. Keith will attend the meeting as he has made it clear that he has zero interest in
locally based and led EMS service.

If Mr. Keith does not attend the meeting will be presided over by another officer of the organization. The
residents of Lower Salford and areas serviced by Harleysville Fire Company are invited to attend this important
meeting. It is expected that the Fire Company will vote on the proposed sale of its EMS assets.
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Contact Information

Michael Kalinsky

EMPYREAN MANAGEMENT GROUP, INC.
610-275-4400

Online Web 2.0 Version
Youcan read the online version of this press release .

Page 2/2

If you have any questions regarding information in these press releases please contact the company listed in the press release. Our complete disclaimer

appears - PRWeb ebooks - Another pnline visibility tool from PRWeH



http://www.prweb.com/disclaimer.htm
http://www.prweb.com
http://www.prweb.com/releases/2003/12/prweb95106.htm

